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Seriously Mental Ill (SMI) Adults or Recipients in Residential 
Treatment Centers (RTCs) to be Enrolled in Managed Care 
Effective January 1, 2022, Seriously Mental Ill (SMI) adults or recipients in Residential Treatment Centers (RTCs) will 
be eligible for enrollment in Nevada Medicaid Managed Care Organizations (MCOs).  This change takes effect with 
the new Nevada Medicaid MCO contracts that begin January 1, 2022.  The Division of Health Care Financing and 
Policy (DHCFP) will mail a letter to impacted recipients notifying them of the change and that they will be enrolled 
automatically into an MCO. 


